
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
We’ve had a great week first week back from spring break. This week is also the first week of 
the 4th quarter. As most of you know by now, all of our face to face students from both the Blue 
and the Orange cohorts will return to in person learning full time on Monday, April 19th.  
 
Students who are currently full time remote will remain remote and will continue with their 
current schedule.  
 
Some students were scheduled to start back 5 days a week this coming Monday, April 12th. 
Those students will now wait until Monday, April 19th along with the rest of our students.  
 
Some Wednesdays will be remote learning days to accommodate testing. Those Wednesdays 
are April 21st, May 19th and 26th, and June 2nd.   
 
Health and safety protocols will still be in place. Students and staff will still be required to wear 
a mask and socially distance. The only major change you will see is that we will no longer 
require temperature checks and health screenings as students enter the building. This will be 
effective Monday, April 19th. We do encourage you, however, to think through those health 
questions each morning and to keep your child home if they are feeling sick or have had close 
contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID.   
 
This information will be posted on our school website. You can also call our school office if you 
have any questions.  
 
We still need folks to help with the PTA for next year and would love to have you. This is a 
terrific opportunity to get involved and support your child and our school. If you are interested, 
please reach out to us at 336-819-2100. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


